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MEMORANDUM	
	
	
TO:	 Board	of	Directors	
	
DATE:	 December	3,	2019	
	
FROM:	 Jean	Shumate		
	
RE:			 Stanwood	High	School	Girls	Wrestling	Tournament	
	
TYPE:	 Action	Required	
	
	
	
The	Stanwood	High	School	Girls	Wrestling	Team	(10	students)	request	permission	
to	participate	in	the	Wrestling	Tournament	at	Warden	High	School,	Moses	Lake,	
Washington,	December	13	through	December	15,	2019.		
	
Upon	approval	by	the	Board,	10	students	would	have	the	opportunity	to	attend	the	
tournament	and	team	building	event.	Fees	have	been	subsidized	by	the	Booster	Club.			
	
	
	
	
	
RECOMMENDATION:			
That	the	Board	approves	the	Stanwood	High	School	Girls	Wrestling	Tournament	Field	
Trip	to	Warden	High	School,	Moses	Lake,	Washington,	December	13	through	15,	2019	




